
 Call (608) 261-6028       

Feel free to contact the PSC for help!
Email @PSCStateBroadbandOffice@Wisconsin.gov

PSC Grants Program Review Survey

Your new internet service was made possible by a grant from the Public Service Commission (PSC) of
Wisconsin. To ensure the grant program is best serving residents of Wisconsin, we ask customers to
provide feedback on your internet service. As a customer, please consider taking a few minutes to
participate in providing feedback about your service through the online PSC Grants Program Review
Survey. Thank you! 

1. Follow this link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PSC_REVIEW

    OR 

    Scan the QR Code 

2. Answer all the questions in the survey. Typical time spent: 5 minutes.

3. Click the “Done” button at the bottom of the survey. 

Survey Instructions:

OR
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